
RENO-TAHOE AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goals for 
Federal Fiscal Years 2026 – 2028 

Stakeholder Meeting 
 

 The Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority (RTAA) is in the process of setting Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise (DBE) goals for federally assisted capital improvement projects for federal 
fiscal years 2026, 2027, and 2028. 

 The RTAA is required to submit to the Federal Aviation Administration overall goals for 
participation by DBEs.  RTAA DBE goals will be set for all federally-assisted capital 
improvement projects anticipated for the three-year period for Reno-Tahoe International 
Airport and Reno-Stead Airport.   

 Interested parties are invited to attend a virtual “zoom” stakeholder meeting to review 
the proposed goals and methodology and to provide any information that may assist in the 
development of the final DBE goals for the Reno-Tahoe International Airport and Reno-Stead 
Airport. 

 The stakeholder meeting will be conduct via a “Zoom” meeting.   Individuals who wish 
to participate in the stakeholder meeting at 1:30p, Wednesday July 16, 2025, must submit 
their contact information including name, company name, phone number and email address 
to Lacy Glodowski, lglodowski@renoairport.com, by no later than 12:00, on Monday, July 14, 
2025.   Once the submitted contact information is received, the contact will receive an invite 
to the “Zoom” meeting. 
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